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Email: cornmj@gmail.com 

 
Dear Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority Board, 

This letter is regarding my interest in having my name placed in consideration for the open position on the 

Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority Board. My record of community service, work 

experience, and long-term residency in Baldwin County on Ono Island highlight my qualifications to 

serve as a member of this board. I am confident that my 25+ years of solid experience in business and 

community management have provided me with the required skillset to succeed in this role. 

Some of my key skills that are relevant include: 

• Resident of Ono Island in Baldwin County for 13 years 

• Elected to multiple terms on the Ono Island Property Owners Association Board of Directors 

• Chairperson for Ono Island Online Voting Committee 

• Board Representative for Ono Island Security Committee 

• Board Representative for Ono Island Technology Committee 

• Member of Ono Island Emergency Management Committee 

• Former Treasurer for Ono Men’s Club 

• Successful management of numerous, multi-million-dollar Technology projects 

• Proven track record of delivering projects on time and on budget 

• Bachelor of Science in Computer Science, University of Arkansas 

• Solid reputation as a hardworking, innovative, and results-driven professional 

• Outstanding communicator comfortable with small and large audiences 

I am convinced that my dedication to the community, management experience and general abilities are in 

alignment with the Board’s goals and this position’s requirements. I look forward to the expanded role a 

seat on the Ono Island Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority Board would provide. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mark J. Corn 
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